
 
20th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

NCYW Inter-Generational Seminar Tuesday 27th November 2018 

 Venue: Nottingham Girls’ High School  

 10.00am-3.00pm 
 

I would like to invite your daughter to the above seminar; this is a fantastic opportunity to work with girls from other schools discussing 

issues around the topic “Women are Strong”.  This conference takes place yearly in Nottingham and Hollygirt has been invited to 

attend, with a view to becoming a member of the association.  NCYW (National Council of Young Women) was formed in 2006 by a 

former Head Teacher, to encourage young girls to have a say about how they see their roles in society today. Its “parent association” 

is the NCW (National Council of Women) who are heavily involved in issues in this country and around the world. Other topics 

previously looked at include forced marriages, the right to an education, the right to be you and how women and girls are seen in 

other countries, to name but a few.  

 

The girls will leave school at 9.30am and will be back in school by 3pm.  This is a non-uniform day, but I would expect the girls to be 

smart but casual. The cost for the day is £8 (please bring on the day) to include materials for the day, with refreshments and 

lunch provided. 

 

If you would like your daughter to attend the event, please complete and return the slip below. If you have any further enquiries, 

please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Morgan 

PE Teacher 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________     Form: ______________ 

 

I give permission for my daughter to attend the Intergenerational Seminar at the Girls’ High School on Tuesday 27th November 2018. 

I acknowledge the need for sensible and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity 

but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 

I believe daughter to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 

Parent name and emergency contact number _____________________________________________ 

 

Signed: ___________________________________      Date: _________________ 

 

 

 

Please return to Mrs Morgan/Miss Lau by Monday 26th November 2018 


